
March 10« 1955

Mr, Cyril J. Staud
Research Laboratories
Eastman Kodak Company
Rochester 4, New York

My dear Staud:

Thank you very much for your note of F ebruary 24. I 
have been South or I would have acknowledged it before.

You may be interested in knowing that the United States 
Information Agency has asked us for 150 copies of the book 
"Mother and Child" which we are giving them, with an agreement 
to furnish a larger number if they have a demand for same. It is 
the kind of work that Mrs. Dorr had hoped to have the book do.

I wonder if I have given you a copy of an article about her 
and the book, which I am sure will interest you. I am sending it 
with this letter. I am not sure whether we sent you or you bought 
a copy of the book itself. I know we sent one to Kenneth Mees.

Do you know that Mrs. Dorr has four pictures in the 
Steichen exhibit, "The Family of Man" that is at the Museum of 
Modern Art? All of this sounds like blowing your own horn, but 
the fact of the matter is that we are both very much interested in 
the ultimate usefulness s of her work.

Thanking you and looking forward to meeting you at our 
next meeting,

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosure (County Fair reprint)
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